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March 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

As you may be aware, on Wednesday evening there was an incident in the local community 

where a young person, unconnected to our school was injured.   

  

The matter is now a formal police investigation, which means there is only very limited 

information that they are able to share.  We are in contact with the police to support them 

with their investigation.  

  

We work hard to create a safe, calm and welcoming environment for all of our students at 

E-ACT Parkwood Academy, and during this week, we will be running assemblies to remind 

our students of the values that we hold dear at the academy, and the importance of keeping 

ourselves safe.  I’d be grateful if parents and carers would help reiterate this message at 

home too.  

  

As ever, please do get in touch if you have any questions, or if we can provide any further 

specific support.  

  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Gemma Cottingham 

Headteacher 
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